
Airbnb is what helps me pay my mortgage and bills while I attend college. My guests stay in my home 

with me and it’s an enjoyable experience for both of us. Most are traveling medical professionals, that 

would rather not stay in a noisy hotel. My service is a beneficial one, which could be proven in my 

reviews. I also share with them my favorite restaurants and places to visit while they’re here, which 

helps support the local economy. 

  

 

 I feel like the people that purchase real estate with the intent to rent it out as an Airbnb, may ruin it for 

people like myself. It’s not fair. HB 563 would ruin me as being an Airbnb host is my job and my main 

form of income. Please take my account into consideration. Thanks for your time. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Tania Bartell 


